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10:00- 1/10/2022 IAI South Chapter call 

Chris Fontana was unavailable for the call. 

On the call was the following: Dave Harben, Jim Bishop, Stan Coats, Emily Kuhn, Chuck Bailey. 

10:20- Happy New Year! It was great catching up with everyone. We had a few technical difficulties 

connecting to the call, but we made it. Thank you, Emily for joining in with us this morning. 

We will start thinking about a Houston, TX, meeting. We will start discussion through email and chat 

about a date, time, and speakers. Stan Coats and Chuck Bailey will brainstorm about speakers. Jim 

Bishop will look at a location in North Houston. The North Houston area location will be easier to travel 

in and out of for the meeting.  

Jim Bishop brought up the idea of getting more training on accepting voluntary statements. We could 

have a prosecutor or defense attorney look over sample statements to give feedback. Dave Harben will 

check in with Dallas area attorneys for a future meeting in the Dallas area and will be looking to make 

contacts for the Houston meeting.   

Potential IAI South Chapter Meeting date on 3/29 in Houston, TX. Stan Coats said that Dollar General 

will sponsor food. 

Jim Bishop will check-in with Chris about playing golf in the future. 

The next meeting will be on Monday, February 7, 2022, at 10:00 CST. 

10:47- The meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 


